
Fw: Will Serve Letter

From: mark staggs (markstaggs760@yahoo.com)

To: daggettcsd@aol.com

Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 at 11:03 AM PST

Mark Staggs  Daggett CSD and Water Co. P.O. Box 308 Daggett Ca 92398 

Begin forwarded message:

On Tuesday, November 19, 2024, 5:38 PM, Cary Packer <cary.packer@merrelljohnson.com> wrote:

Mr. Staggs
We are working with Herb Chase on a warehouse project on Yermo Road between the Marine
Base and the I-15 freeway.
See attached site plan.
Herb, tells me that the Daggett water district services this area. For our initial entitlement
submittal application to the County we need to provide a water service will serve letter. Is this
something you can provide?

E. CARY PACKER, PE Associate Engineer
d) 213 342 5249 | c) 760 987 7880 | cary.packer@merrelljohnson.com

Merrell Johnson Engineering
22221 U.S. Highway 18, Apple Valley, CA 92307
o) 760 240 8000 | www.merrelljohnson.com
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